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November 5, 2024

Brazoria County Engineering Department
Attention: Ms. Megan Cook

451 N. Velasco, Suite 230

Angleton, Texas 77515

Re:  Sierra Vista West Section 5
Request for Conditional Road Acceptance

Dear Ms. Cook:

On August 28, 2024, we performed a final inspection for this project along with Matthew Metcalf.
We certify that the deficiencies that were noted during the Final Inspection on February 7, 2023
have been corrected by the contractor, Clearwater Utilities.

On behalf of our client, Brazoria County Municipal Utility District No. 53, we are requesting
conditional acceptance of the pavement infrastructure for the above-referenced project.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information to support this request,
please call me at 832-823-2200.
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